

Submission to the review of alcohol



Inbox

Dear Sir/ Madam

I would like to strongly support the current alcohol lockout laws.

As a doctor I routinely see the effects of alcohol fuelled violence. I have to care for those who have been injured both by their own alcohol intake as well as that of others.

It is clear that the current laws have markedly reduced the level of violence seen in the restricted areas.

These laws should be extended statewide to further reduce the injuries and violence related to our current fixation on binge drinking.

Yours sincerely

S Gray

Regards,

Stuart Gray

Doctor